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The June 10th meeting for W.A.K.O. was held at Gary and Jean Greenwood's house in 
Franksville, WI. There were about 35 attendees, which is a great showing. Business covered: 
• We only have one Class that still needs sponsoring, however, we are still looking for 

donations to support our excellent hospitality room and our "People's Choice" award.  
• Several members talked about attending the National Convention.  
• Frank C. agreed to post pictures on our website of fish that will be available in the 

auction, at our show in November. That way any proxy bidders who are not familiar with 
a fish, can get an idea of what they look like. Jim Gasior has really stepped up his 
photography skills, therefore, we will use his pics to avoid any copyright infringements. 
Thanks Frank and thanks Jim.  

• We talked about the T.A.K.O. show in July. It is going to be tough getting fish to them in 
this heat, but a couple members will try. Hopefully the fish will not resemble a Door 
County Fish Boil when they arrive.  

• Our next meeting will be the picnic/collecting in Mukwonago, WI. This will take place 
on Sunday July 15th.  

• After the business portion of the meeting, we then had a nice auction. 
 

 

       
     
 



Gary Greenwood has been keeping fish for over 60 years. He is running about 200 tanks with an 
emphasis on killies. Gary has a wide variety of killies with diapterons and kathytys making up a 
good portion of his fish. He is also working with livebearers, catfish, tetras, and cichlids. He has 
two rooms, a "warm" room  

                    
and a "cool" room. 

                    
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

"Some of Gary's fish." 
 


